You're Invited to Our High School Reunion!

Dear Classmates,

We are excited to announce a casual meetup for our high school reunion! Join us for a day filled
with nostalgia, laughter, and reconnecting with old friends.

Details:
o Date: Saturday, June 15, 2024
e Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM
e Location: Miller Park Pavilion, 123 Park Lane, Hometown
Please bring your favorite dish to share and any fun memories or photos from our school days!
Let us know if you can make it by RSVP-ing by June 1st.
We can't wait to see you all!

Warm regards,

The Reunion Committee



